
 

 

 

 

 

September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Subject Workshops 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to formally welcome you to Sackville and outline a 

number of key dates for your diary. 

 

Between now and November Curriculum Leaders will be running subject workshops from 

3.45pm–4.45pm. These have been designed to outline what your child will learn in each 

curriculum area and how you as a parent can best support them. 

 

If you would like to attend any of the sessions below can you please register your 

interest with the school on 01342 410140. 

 

Thursday 4th October – Maths  

Thursday 11th October - English 

Thursday 18th October – Science 

HALF TERM 

Thursday 1st November - Technology 

Thursday 8th November – Modern foreign languages  

Thursday 22nd November - IT and Show My Homework 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the above dates. If you can arrive at reception 

promptly for 3.45pm, you will be shown to the relevant rooms. If you are unable to 

make these sessions, there will be a full outline available on the Sackville website, under 

the Transition area for your information. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr Paul Street      Mr Craig Thompson 

Deputy Headteacher     Leader of Year 7 

 
 

 

 

 

 


